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As a lawyer, I represent many elderly people. They are on fixed incomes, and are 

sometimes overwhelmed by difficult bureaucratic processes such as is proposed in 

this bill. They are also needful of being able to defend themselves against younger 

and stronger attackers. I oppose this bill because it will put our elderly at greater risk. 


